
Welcome back to the Summer term, which will    
hopefully be the sunniest term of the year! 

Thank you for your  
continued  

support this year. 
Year 5 team. 

kmaughan@sunnyside.org.uk 
dkelly@sunnyside.org.uk 

P.E 
P.E for all children will  

continue to be on Tuesday 
and Thursday. We ask that 

P.E kit comes in on a  
Monday and stays all week. 
Your children will need an 

outdoor kit which consists of 
clothes and shoes suitable 

for outside such as tracksuit 
bottoms and a jumper. In-
door wear is shorts, T-shirt 

(plain, no football tops 
please) and plimsolls. 

Homework. 
 

Your child will  continue to receive a 
homework sheet which will consist 
of various tasks to be completed 

over the next half term.  
 

There are six activities and we 
would expect four of these to be 

completed. Your child can choose 
which tasks they complete and also 
how regularly they hand in a piece 

of work. 
 

They will be rewarded with small 
prizes for completing 6 pieces of 
homework and the chance to go  

into a prize draw at the end of the 
term. 

 

In addition to this, they will continue 
to receive spellings, times tables 

and reading tasks.  

Topics. 
 

In the Summer term our topic is ‘Peasants, 
Princes and Pestilence. We will be looking at 
Medieval Britain, the Kings and Queens and the 
important events of that era.  This will include 
some more horrible aspects of British history. 
We are hoping to visit a castle in the second half 
term. 
 


